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NFPA Letter of Compliance  
 
 
Date:   August 23, 2018 
 
To:  Ken Clarke (Arthur Dudley Construction) 
 
From:  Jeremy A Foss  
 
Re:  Sprinkler System Compliance for Amanda C. Rowe Elementary School  
 

High Tech Fire Protection has provided a new fire sprinkler system throughout the 
Amanda C. Rowe Elementary School located at 23 Orono Road in Portland ME. The 
system consists of a wet pipe sprinkler system protecting the entire structure. The system 
contains three sprinkler zones total, two zones for the main floor of the structure and one 
zone for the upper floor.  

 
High Tech Fire Protection hereby guarantees the design, materials and 

workmanship for the Amanda C. Rowe Elementary School Project to meet the 
requirements necessary for an approved NFPA #13 Automatic Fire Sprinkler System per 
State and local authority. Approved drawings for this project are filed with the SFMO under 
permit # FSP13533. 
           
 
 
Sincerely,  
Jeremy A Foss  
Maine R.M.S. #808 
Nicet Level IV #126801 
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